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 Pelican Brief     
August 2021 

  Dear members and guests, why not pop into our  

                            Bistro 

 Open: Tuesday to Saturday           

  Lunch from 11.30 am — Dinner from 5.00pm 

  Treat yourself to our popular Blackboard and A la Carte menu.  

Please support these Businesses who are valued MAJOR sponsors and  

supporters of the Pelican Waters Bowls Club. 

The monthly Pelican Brief  is proudly printed by  Pelican Waters Land Sales 

OUR MAJOR SPONSORS 

Proudly Supported by the Sunshine Coast Council’s Grants Program  



NEWS FROM THE BOARD CHAIRPERSON 

What a great Winter Carnival we had this year.  Considering all the 

difficulties caused by COVID, and especially the reduced number of 

tourists and New Zealanders, the Winter Carnival was one of the best 

yet.  Thanks so much to all members who put a team together and 

competed.  A very special thank you and acknowledgement to the 

many people who helped organise the event and who helped to run 

the event over the 5 days. 

By the time you will have read this, the tiled roof of the clubhouse would have been 

cleaned in readiness for the new Solar System to be installed.  This cleaning will 

improve the look of the club and removing the dirt, grime and any mould etc will 

extend the life of the roof. 

The funds to be used for the replacement of Green 1 continue to grow and we have 

been given advance advice of a grant that will be opening up later in the year.  So 

we will begin to get things organised so we can apply for that grant and hopefully 

get some additional funds.  Our goal remains to look at replacing Green 1 in 2022, 

but also as has been communicated, the longer we can hold out on replacing the 

green, the more funds we will have which will eventually make it easier for us to 

achieve some of our other plans in the future. 

The Board is just in the process of establishing a committee to look at the celebra-

tions around the 40th anniversary of the club in April 2022.  This is a major mile-

stone and worthy of significant celebration. 

Finally, the COVID situation in NSW and other States reminds us COVID is  

definitely not behind us and lockdowns and closures remain an ever present 

threat.  The strategy of the club remains a conservative one so that we can ensure 

that any lockdowns, while definitely creating a financial impact, will affect us to the 

most minimal level possible. 

Tony Carter 

SEPTEMBER 2021  PELICAN BRIEF 

Please have all reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) emailed directly to 

the editor by  FRIDAY  27TH  AUGUST  2021                  editor@pelicanbowls.com 

Proudly Supported by the Sunshine Coast Council’s Grants 

Do you feel like an extra beer once you get home, or perhaps a glass of wine?  Did you know 

the Club sells six packs and bottles of wine to take away?  Just ask our friendly bar staff as 

you are leaving and they will be very happy to help you out. 

NOTICE 

 
Did you know that we have an extensive range of 

preloved books available to members and guests. 

Just a $2 donation each or three for $5  (placed in the  

honesty box) & Free magazines, videos & CD’s with 

any book purchase. The books are located adjacent 

to the Men’s Locker Room 

   Dear members, we are looking for donations 

of books in good condition for purchase by 

 Bring along your cans  and 

bottles etc  when you come to 

your club and help with some 

purchases  

Recycle 
and help our club make $$$ $10K 

$20K 

 

2019 

 



AROUND THE CLUB 

 

Club Keno terminals are  

located in the main bar with 

monitors conveniently  

located throughout the Club 

 

Our gaming machines have proved popular with members and visitors 

   
 

Shane  STUART 

Jan  BIGGS 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Friday Saturday Bistro 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Roast 

Night 

Steak & Parmy 

Night 

Sunday 
& 

Chef’s 

NOTE THE NEW TIMES:  LUNCH FROM 11:30AM - 2PM   &    DINNER FROM 5:00PM 

BISTRO and  BAR 
Our Bistro is open Tuesday to Saturday  

As well as Daily Specials, there is a great selection  
à la carte and Blackboard MENU  

(with member and visitor prices)  

 

Ph: 5492 1032                

 



LBA PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

There were a number of ladies who entered the Consistency competi-

tion. Jenny Gordon and Helen McGlynn made it to the Finals.  

In the Champion of Champions competition at Mooloolaba, Sue Kuskey 

won convincingly in the first game. However, she came undone in the 

second game. 

Recently, the Champion of Club Champions Pairs were played at Woombye. Pauline 

Maver and Carol Skewis represented our club. The ladies did not win but did our club 

proud. 

A lot of work went into organising The Winter Carnival. 

The ladies pairs were played on the 21st in extremely cold and windy weather. Well done 

to these ladies who took home prize money: Rina Maesepp, Lyn Lambert, Anne Roughton, 

Rosalie Green, Jan McLean and Sylvia Chamberlain.  Thanks to all the ladies who  

volunteered their time during the Carnival, in particular Phyl Hallewell and Shirley Carr. 

Pelican Waters Estate were the sponsors for the day. Brad and Jemma were the represent-

atives who attended in the afternoon to hand out prize money and congratulate the place 

getters. Our sponsors were thanked for their ongoing and generous support of the club. To 

end the day, Wendy had organised a mixed Twilight competition. 

The Graded and Drawn Triples will be played on the 4th August. It is Club selected and has 

always been a very popular competition. 

Congratulations and happy birthday to our Super Veterans, Valda Orchard and Shirley 

Carr. Thank you for all your years of hard work and the time that you have contributed to 

our club.  

Denise Fazakerley (President of the LBA) 

LADIES BOWLING ARM  

Pauline Maver and Carol Skewis 

– Pelican Waters Ladies Pairs 

Champions 2021. 

 The photo was taken at the 

SCDLBA Champion of Club Cham-

pions Pairs played at Woombye 

Bowls Club on 17/18 July.  The 

ladies did not win but did our 

club proud. 

Sunday CrackerJack 

CrackerJack has become an old tradition at the Club.  It is a game of pairs 

conducted on Sunday mornings from 9am to 12 noon - fortnightly for the 

most part. Co-ordinated by Sylvia Poole, it's both an intro to the game of 

bowls for new players (or those who are 'bowls-curious'), or a low-key  

organised game for more seasoned players. If you don't have a partner I'm 

sure Sylvia can organise one for you.  Most of all  -  the emphasis is on FUN! 

Uniform is casual and the bar is open if you need refreshments.  Sylvia plays a 

great selection of music and a light lunch (sometimes a BBQ) is provided after 

the game. 

So If you want to have some fun on a Sunday morning, its only $11 so put your 

name down on the sheets on the outside noticeboard and join the 

Crackerjack Crew! 

   

Saturday Jackpot Pairs  
(Suspended during August) 

Jackpot Pairs game is a 4-bowl open nominated pairs played from 12.30 pm in 

Winter and 1pm in Summer. Although it is mostly played on Saturday - 

sometimes it will be re-allocated to Sunday during for instance, Pennants 

Season, so check the boards regalarly.   

The format is 2  x 12 end games witha cuppa and a biscuit at 1/2 time and the 

cost is $14,  $1 of which goes to the Jackpot. The Jackpot is a random draw 

based on your overall margins from both games. We are always looking for 

new players to join the afternoon. Its competitive but you learn a lot as well 

and its always good-natured. Once again if you are a single player, put your 

name down and we'll match you up. 

 

Any problems - always see Stan, he'll help you!  

 PLEASE EXPLAIN 



MBA President Report 
 
As "THE SEEKERS " said "THE CARNIVAL IS OVER" and so is 
ours .What a great success it was, even with the dreadful Covid 
19 wiping out all our Kiwi mates from coming over the ditch, and 
some of our regulars from our southern states. Our own Club 
bowlers filled a lot of the gaps, many of whom have never 
played in this sort of event at all. I would like to thank them 
all  for supporting this event. From the conversations I have had 
with some they are looking forward to more of the same. 
 

There are many people to thank for making this Carnival the success it was,  
starting  with Murray Small back in November last year .He put the Brochure  
together for our Clubs part of the event for the District to circulate around Australia 
and NZ. Phyl Hallewell for her attention to taking all entries, putting them on hard 
copies and balancing all monies, then making sure we had no Byes in a event.  
During the Carnival she along with John Halpin and Shirley Carr did all cards,  
scoring and working out all place getters. There were many other helpers - Col  
Thorogood setting up the greens, ladies taking lunch orders, Phil Marshall  
organising printing of game cards and doing up prize monies and others who I  
apologise for not mentioning. A Bloody Big thank you all, for not only making my job 
so much easier, but making the Carnival the success it was.  
 
One must remember that without Sponsors we would not have an event such as 
this. We have great Sponsors at our Club, many of who have been with us for many 
years. Lion Australia XXXX, Oaktree Retirement Villages, Pinnells Gourmet Meats, 
Henzells Estates and North Coast Foods a great thank you for your continued  
support of our Club. 
 
What a Great Club we have it makes me proud to be " A PELICAN" 
 
Byron  President MBA  

MEN’S BOWLING ARM  

 

Please continue to follow Social  

Distancing guidelines and other  

Covid-19 safe practices.  

NOTICES 

BE IN IT TO WIN IT  

FRIDAY EVENINGS  

Raffle tickets 

 

sold from 6:00—7pm 

 

 Great prizes— 

Meat Vouchers,  

Seafood vouchers. 

and Fruit Tray 
 

 

 

 

    D R A W S  A T  6 P M  A N D  7 P M  

 

Rollups may not be available due to weather condi-

tions, championships and competitions, official  

coaching  

activities or training.  

Available  to club members and all visiting bowlers.  

Fees $5 per visitor payable at the Games Office or the 

bar or free for members. 



Please continue to follow Social Distancing guidelines and other Covid-19 safe practices.                                                                                     Contact the Games Office to confirm event details.  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

 3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

12:30pm Men’s  

Club selected 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

9:30am – Ladies  

Graded and Drawn triples  

Bowls attire 

12:30 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

PENNANT 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 
 

  

 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

12:30pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30pm Ladies Triples 

Championship—Round 1 

 

12:30pm Social Bowls. 

Bowls attire 

12:30 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

PENNANT 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
 3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

 

 

 

12:30pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30pm Ladies Triples 

Championship—Round 2 

 

12:30pm Social Bowls. 

Bowls attire 

12:30 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

PENNANT 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
9.00am Crackerjack 3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

 

 

 

12:30pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30pm Ladies Triples 

Championship—Round 3 

 

12:30pm Social Bowls. 

Bowls attire 

12:30 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

PENNANT 

29 30 31 1 2 3 4 
 3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

12:30pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

    

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

AUGUST  2021  CALENDAR 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

                 Roast Night 

                 Roast Night 

                 Roast Night 

                 Roast Night 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

Club is closed                


